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South Castell Avenue Visioning Plan Public Input Meeting January 16th 

 

New Braunfels, Texas — At a meeting on Tuesday, January 16, 2018, the public is invited to provide input on the 

South Castell Visioning Plan.  This is the sixth in a series of public meetings planned to include the community in 

the visioning process that is in progress for the South Castell Avenue area in downtown New Braunfels.  The 

meeting will be held in the ballroom of the New Braunfels Civic/Convention Center, located at 375 South Castell 

Avenue, beginning at 6:00 p.m. 

 “At this stage in the process, we will be facilitating small group table discussions with attendees,” said City 

Manager Robert Camareno. “Multiple topics will be up for discussion, with the small groups then reporting back to 

the entire gathering with their thoughts and comments.” 

 After this portion of the meeting, attendees will then be invited to speak and provide their individual input, 

if desired. 

Camareno continued, “A visioning plan for the site is designed to communicate to the development 

community what citizen expectations are for the area. A citizen-led process is a way for the City to share with the 

future developer what is important to the community.  We encourage our citizens to attend this input meeting and 

participate in this initiative.”   
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